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Mark Your Calendar  
 

September 1  

Senior Fellowship lunches resume.  
 

September 11  

Fall DU classes begin meeting this week.  

KidzRock and Confirmation Classes begin.  

Godõs Work, Our Hands Project Day 
 

September 12 ð14 

òElderversityó Senior Retreat 
 

September 14  

Eat and Greet Family Dinners resume.  

KidzWOW and JUMP56 Classes begin. 
 

September 24  

GROW Seminar 
 

September 28  

ALPHA/New Members Class begins.  
 

October 9  

Crop Walk  
 

October 30  

òAll Hands on Deckó Celebration 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

A quick drive down University Avenue culminating in a walk around our 

grounds or through our building here at Nazareth and one can quickly see 

much work in progress. The old is passing away and something new is 

emerging. Although we call this work ñconstruction,ò much of what is 

happening at the moment looks like ñdestruction.ò Workers have to replace 

the old road with a new one; older parts of the building with new 

mechanicals, finishes, and space configurations. 

Thatôs what it can feel like when God is at work in our lives. Throughout the 

Old Testament, God told His people to expect some major renovation on the 

road between Him and them (Isa. 62:10-11; Jer. 31:31). When God sent 

Jesus, it seemed to the Jews as if their way to God was being destroyed. But 

Jesus wasnôt destroying anything. He was completing it (Matt. 5:17). The old 

way paved with laws became a new way paved with the sacrificial love of 

Jesus.  God is still at work replacing old ways of sin and legalism with the 

way of love that Jesus completed. When He removes our old ways of 

thinking and behaving, it may feel as if everything familiar is being destroyed. 

But God is not destroying anything; He is building a better way. And we can 

be confident that the end result will be smoother relationships with others 

and a closer relationship with Him. 

Upheaval often precedes spiritual progress. We may live in a time of 

construction and renovation that makes us uncomfortable and anxious, but 

the time is coming soon when we will hear and see and experience what 

Jesus meant in Revelation 21:5 when he said, ñBehold, I make all things 

new!ò 

With Thanks For the Privilege of Serving as One of Your Pastors, 

 

 

Pastor Brian  
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Fall Sermon Series  

Join us as we dig into lifeôs big questions on Sunday 

mornings this fall, from September 11 to October 16. 



Caravan 2016:  New York City  

In July, 143 students and 34 leaders departed for New York City on Caravan.  This yearôs theme was 

ñEncounter, Follow and Thriveò with a focus on John 8:12.  Logan Mundt, NAZ Junior High Ministry 

Director, was one of the leaders on the trip.  He explains, ñI had an amazing time!  One of the most 

powerful moments for me in the city was taking the 9th Grade students to the 9-11 Memorial.  The 

students were just one year old when the attack happened.  It really opened their eyes to that historic and 

devastating event.  They did a lot of reflecting that day, and they were so respectful.ò  Kristina McBurney 

(NAZ Director of High School Ministry) who directed Caravan this year, describes her impressions of this 

yearôs Caravan:  ñWe continue to see that God uses Caravan to build community between students (and 

leaders, too)!  The beautiful thing about being in the city with the students was to see how many 

opportunities for important conversations there were.  The teachers did an incredible job focusing on what 

it means to encounter, follow and thrive in regards to faith.  The theme I heard from the leaders was that 

there was an extreme level of honesty and reflection.  I believe God will work through that honesty to 

break down walls, to help build community and to help students and leaders to strengthen their faith.  We are so grateful for all of the prayers and 

financial support we have received from our congregation!ò  To learn more about Caravan or to view the Caravan recap video, go to http://

www.cedarvalleystudents.org/caravan. 

CELEBRATIONS 

Marathon Monday  

On Monday, August 15, more than 70 volunteers (ages 6 to 94) came together all day in the NAZ 

Underground to assemble numerous quilts, 701 school bags, and 364 personal care kits and 4 tie 

blankets for Lutheran World Relief.  Along with serving together, the group had the opportunity to 

fellowship together during coffee time and the lunch break.  Among those who served were four 

generations of ONE family!  Thank you to all who served and donated countless school supplies, 

personal care supplies and quilting materials!  What a blessing it is to witness multiple generations 

working alongside one another to serve as the hands and feet of Jesus to people in need all around 

the world! 

VBS 2016:  Ocean Commotion  

Hundreds of volunteers and kids came together in June for ñOcean Commotionò 

VBS 2016 at NAZ.  Among the highlights to the week were tons of high-energy 

worship, exciting outdoor recreation activities, engaging Bible lessons from the 

story of Noah, fun crafts, and a fantastic pool party.  Those in attendance at VBS 

also had the opportunity to meet and hear from Jackson Kaguri, from the Nyaka 

AIDS Orphans Project in Uganda.  Thank you to all who supported VBS through 

prayers, donations and service.  There is an opportunity to view additional VBS 

photos on our website at www.naz.org/children.html.  To learn more about 

supporting the Nyaka AIDS Orphans Project, go to www.nyakaschool.org. 

NAZ Gardens  

Last spring, Nazareth members got 
their hands dirty planting the NAZ 
Gardens.    The gardens have (and 
continue to) produce in great 
abundance.    Through the Nazareth 
Food Pantry, we have given away 
bushels of tomatoes, summer squash 
and cucumbers.   Soon the potatoes, 
peppers, brussel sprouts and winter squash will be harvested.  A big 
ñthank youò to Thrivent Financial for the grant to purchase the seeds 
and plants, to all the volunteers who planted and tended the gardens 
this summer, to the city of Cedar Falls for the use of the garden plots, 
and above all to God, who provided the soil, sunshine and timely rains 
that enabled the gardens to produce so much this summer! 

òBeyond Our Wallsó Mission Fund 

Thank you for your generous financial support and prayers!  Join us as 

we celebrate the support of these missions beyond our walls: 

�i �� $5,000 for Christian Community Developmentôs ñTRY PIEò 
program 

�i �� $10,000 for LSI Bremwood, for the purchase of a Therapy Dog 

�i �� $30,000 for Global Health Ministries to purchase of an x-ray unit 

�i �� $10,000 to the International Chapel Ministry toward the funding of 

a church in Kyoto, Japan 

�i �� $2,000 toward the Love INC Mattress Purchase Program 

�i �� $3,000 for Love INC Transformation Ministry classes 

Praise God from whom all blessings flow! 


